

12/13/21

Dear TE Connectivity,

This letter is to share with you the delightful experience we had with Stephen Kozan from "Student Author Movement" and his visit with our students on Wednesday, December 8, 2021.

We are a Title 1 middle school in Riviera Beach, Florida. and have not had an author visit for many years. This was the first time our students had the opportunity to meet with a live author of children's books to learn how one goes about imagining and bringing their ideas and illustrations to fruition.

We were very appreciative that we could have him attend with grant money to help have him plan his visit with us. We want to thank TE Connectivity for the opportunity to make this happen.

We wish you all a happy New Year and thank you for helping increase literacy and education for the youth of today. We highly recommend him to visit other schools and hope we can have him back again in the future.

Sincerely,

Victoria Drescher

Media Specialist